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The end of the first quarter 
is here! 

It's hard to believe the first nine-week is over! 

 

REMINDERS: 

● Students will not come to school on Friday, October 12th. Instead, we will 
participate in our first eLearning Day. Your child's teacher will be sending home 
more information on classroom assignments to be completed at home on this day.  

● Parent-Teacher conferences will take place on Thursday evening. Paper copies with 
your child’s scheduled conference time were sent home last week.  

● If your child will be absent from school, please be sure to call or email the office to 
report the absence.  

● If you need to change your child's end of the day transportation arrangements, 
please ​notify the office before 1:30pm​.  



● Fall Break will be the week of October 15-19. Students will return to school on Monday, 
October 22. We hope that you and your family enjoy the week-long break! 

 

 
Upcoming Events 

October 

● End of Grading Period - October 5 
● Parent-Teacher Conferences and Report Cards - October 11 
● eLearning Day - October 12 
● 6th Grade Volleyball V. WEBO @ home - October 10, @ 6:00 
● Fall Break - October 15-19 
● Students return - October 22 
● Picture Retakes - October 24 
● 1st Grade Field Trip to Dull’s Tree Farm - October 26 
● 2nd Grade Field Trip to Camp Cullom - October 26 
● 3rd Grade Field Trip to Conner Prairie - October 26 
● 6th Grade Field Trip to Chicago - October 26 
● Larry Batson Convocation - October 26 
● K-6 Father - Daughter Dance in the cafeteria - October 27 @ 7:00 pm 
● 5th Grade Music Program - October 29 @ 6:00 
● Classroom Fall Parties - October 31 
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